
From Julia Stramer, Landowner
Emmons County North Dakota

March 3, 2025

My family owns cropland in Emmons County.  A proposed CO2 pipeline 
route cuts through our land and runs near our 4th generation farmyard.  

CO2 pipelines bring no services or needed utility to any persons; it is a 
solution to a problem that doesn’t exist. 

We continue to stand our ground and have not agreed to allow a private 
company to steal our land, only to make millions of dollars on the backs of 
ND taxpayers.  My great-grandfather, grandmother and father could not have 
dreamed that their land could be taken by others for private gain.   

For our future generations and the betterment of our state, please DO NOT PASS

HCR3016.


